
  

 

  
 

Midea Group (A) (SC SZ) (China) - Aggregate Foreign Shareholdings 
Exceeds 26% 

17 September 2019 

FTSE Russell has noted the announcement published by the Shenzhen Stock Exchange stating that the 

aggregate foreign shareholdings in Midea Group (A) (China, Stock Connect Sedol BD5CPP1) exceeds 
26%. As a result, Midea Group (A) will not be added to the FTSE Global Equity Index Series (GEIS) in 

conjunction with the September 2019 semi-annual review. 

 
An updated FTSE Global Equity Index Series: Asia Pacific ex Japan ex China Regional and Japan Regional 

and China Regional Indexes, September 2019 Semi-Annual Review Notification has been published.   
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